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REFERENCE LETTER

Herewith 1, Vladimir Smirnov - Technical Superintendent of M/V Bow Diamond, wish to
confirm that our company had the pleasure to cooperate with Danoff Marine Supplies Ltd.
while M/V Bow Diamond was at Constanta Shipyard.

We placed about nine technical orders within two months and we were completely satisfied
with the quality of the provided goods and the punctuality of the staff.

During our cooperation, Mr. Danov — General Manager and all of his team have proved as a
reliable and professional ship suppliers.

Our company have no hesitation in recommending the services of Danoff Marine Supplies
Ltd. as a general ship supply company.

Best regards,

Fax: +49 (0) 5932 - 7328910

Vladimir Smirnov
Technical Superintendent

Tel./Phone: +495932733255
Mobile: +4915146726058
Fax: +4959327328910
E-mail: vs@marship.de




